Oban Music Society Duneil Glen Lonan OBAN PA34 4QE

obanmusicsociety@gmail.com

18th September 2016

Shirley MacLeod Oban Common Good Fund Municipal Buildings Albany Street, Oban PA34 4AW

Your Ref: SML/DF dated 29th August 2016

Dear Ms MacLeod,

Thank you for your letter of 29th August in which you advise me that the application from the Oban Music Society for financial assistance towards the replacement of their piano has been successful.

I can confirm that the cheque for £3000 has been received and will be banked this week. The committee would like to join me in thanking the Members of the Fund for their response, the grant will help considerably in our efforts to reach our target.

Yours sincerely

Jeremy Church

Secretary.